
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Planning Commission to be held on January 13, 2021 is hereby cancelled. The next 

regularly scheduled meeting is February 10, 2021 in Council Chambers at 6:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
______________________________ 
Brian James 
Planning and Building Director 
 


